Thursday September 15th, 2016
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),


On Thursday, September 29th, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. there will be a Grade 6 parent meeting in the N.G.E. library.   We invite all Grade 6 parent(s)/guardian(s) to attend as we will be discussing the Grade 6 events we are planning for the year.  

We would appreciate your attendance at this meeting as we will present the activities, inform you about fundraising, and have sign-up sheets.
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday!
Sincerely,
Shandra Bowen

Jennifer Moffatt

Lara Davies
